
 
 

 

 
 
 
September 25, 2020 
 

To our Friends at the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board (TRREB),  

On behalf of the Nova Scotia Association of REALTORS® (NSAR), it gives me great 
pleasure to congratulate TRREB celebrating 100 years in business. The growth of TRREB from its 
founding in 1920 with a handful of real estate professionals to what is now the largest real 
estate Board in the country is nothing short of incredible.   

With over 57,000 members, TRREB is the largest real estate Board in Canada providing 
services to members, residents and businesses. The organization has advised governments at 
the municipal, provincial and federal level consistently advocating for a healthy housing market 
for Torontonians. 

Everyday, members of TRREB help make home ownership a reality for people all across 
the Greater Toronto Area. The work REALTORS® do is invaluable and has an important impact 
on homeowners, tenants, landlords, and business and the economy. 

Congratulations from your colleagues in Nova Scotia on 100 years of business and 
excellence in the field of real estate. I know you will continue to work to build better 
communities now and into the future. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Donna Malone, 
President-Elect, Nova Scotia Association of REALTORS® 

 
 
 

 


